COMMUNITY CLEAN-UP BY TWIN RIVER FBLA

On October 20th, 2012, the Twin River FBLA members will be collecting large appliances for recycling.  The FBLA members will come to your home or place of business to pick up these items or remove them for you if needed.  This event is a part of Twin River FBLA’s GO GREEN Project.  This project is intended to make our communities environmentally friendly and to educate not only the students and faculty, but also members of the communities.  If you would like to participate in this exciting new project, please contact either Mrs. Shanle or Mrs. Reardon with an address, phone number, and if needed, permission to enter your house or business to remove these items.  They can be reached at the school at 402-993-2274.
Metals like copper, aluminum and steel can be recycled to conserve energy because it requires less energy than using virgin ore. In comparison, here are some statistics showing how much energy is saved when opting for recyclable metals (the percentages speak for themselves):
· 90% energy saved in recycling copper
· 92% energy saved in recycling aluminum
· 56% energy saved in recycling steel
Failing to save energy can lead to the depletion of our natural resources. 
Retrieved from the Web on http://environment.about.com/od/recycling/a/metal-recycling.htm

TWIN RIVER TO HOLD MOD WONDERWALK
[bookmark: _GoBack]	The Twin River FBLA will again be conducting a WonderWalk for the March of Dimes. It will occur on October 23, with the rain date being October 25. Libby Wilcox will be our spokesperson this year to the elementary students.  She will be presenting to the elementary schools in both Silver Creek and Genoa on the issues of prematurity.  The students will then ask for donations.  During their PE classes on the 23rd they will then walk to support the March of Dimes.  Parents, family members, and other members of the community are more than welcome to participate or come to watch the kids in the walk.
 	The FBLA chapter would like to thank the patrons of our communities for their hard work and support during previous years.  Your efforts have made an immense difference in the lives of many newborns, their parents, and their families.  Prematurity affects nearly 1400 families daily in the United States, and it has impacted several people in our own communities.  We hope to continue to make a difference through support of the March of Dimes and we ask for your help by taking Small Steps for a Big Difference.
A huge thank you to everyone again who supported our Burger Bash in September for the March of Dimes.  For any questions or additional information, please contact Mrs. Reardon and Mrs. Shanle at 402-993-2274.
